St Lawrence’s Church Sidcup

Parish Team Fr. John Diver
Deacon Peter Vames (020 8300 5074)
Secretary: Mrs. Bridget Edwards
Parish Office: 1 Hamilton Road, Sidcup, DA15 7HB
Tel. 020 8300 2480

Email Office: stlawrencesidcup@gmail.com
Email Fr. John fr.john@stlsidcup.org

Email Deacon Peter; peter.varnes@stlsidcup.org.
Parish Website : www.stlsidcup.org.

CONFIRMATION meeting for Candidates and Parents will
take place on Monday 8t" May 2017 at 7.30pm in the church.

SIDCUP INNER WHEEL

Charity Quiz Night on Saturday 13t May at 7.30pm at
Hurstmere School. Hurst Road. Tables of six. Tickets £13.00
includes Fish and Chip supper. See poster at back of church.

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION CLASSES The next parents meeting
will take place on Friday 5t May at 7.30pm in the church.

Marist Way group meets in SLCC after 9.30am Mass on
Saturday, 6 May. All welcome.

THANK YOU

Thank you to everyone who supported the Bexley Deanery
Developing World Curry and Quiz Night. £550 was raised to
help fund the projects this year. Susan Grace

Collection: £1480.30 Holy Souls 1 Mass

FUNdraising: Please do not forget the box at the back
of the church. This week it raised £6.91

This week : Bob Bacon & Alan Baldwin
Next week Peter Lyons & Colin Bradbury

WEEKDAY MASSES
Mon - Sat: 9.30 am
THIRD SUNDAY OF EASTER
Saturday Vigil 6.30pm
Sunday 8.30am
Family Mass 10.00am & 11.30am

Sunday 30* April 2017
6.30pm  People of Parish
8.30am  Karan Malcolm RIP
10.00am Peggy Oakes RIP
11.30am Gregory Parkin RIP

Monday 1°* May
9.30am  Peter McCarthy RIP

Tuesday 2" May
9.30am  Constantinos Metaxis RIP
1.45pm Funeral Mass Lalmani Nobrega

Wednesday 3™ May
9.30am Margaret Flahive RIP

Thursday 4™ May
9.30am Peggy Oakes RIP

Friday 5'" May
9.30am Violet Thompson RIP

Saturday 6™ May
9.30am John & Winifred Mullany RIP

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED
SACRAMENT
Wed: 10am —- 12 noon & 5 — 7pm
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Sat: 11-12 noon,

6 — 6.30pm & at call
MORNING PRAYER OF THE CHURCH
Divine Office Third week of Easter
Psalter Week 3
Sat 8.45am followed by Rosary at 9am
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PARISH PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES

Friday 8" September - Friday 15t September.

Staying at Hotel Astoria - £694.00 including flights and full
board accommodation with 2 people sharing. if you are
interested please contact the Parish Office.

Greenwich and Bexley Deaneries Blessed Sacrament
Procession and Benediction at Lesnes Abbey Ruins on Sunday
25 June. Please inform all those with FHC children to wear
their Communion dress or sashes for a special place in the
walk. Remember to take water if it's a hot day. It will be great
if every parish was represented. Please see poster at the back
of the church for directions on how to get there.

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION CLASSES The next parents
meeting will take place on Friday 5" May at 7.30pm in the
church.

Congratulations to Paul Kyne who will be ordained as a Priest
at 5t. George’s Cathedral on Saturday 15t July at 12.30. All
are invited to attend.

The St John Bosco Childrens Summer Camp at Aldham Essex.
This is a activities camp with a Catholic ethos that runs as
follows :-

Week One Saturday 22th July to 29th July for Boys
Week Two Saturday 29th July to 5th August for Boys
Week Three Saturday 5th August to 12th August for Girls

It is for children aged 8 to 13 and costs £145 per week. Should
you require an application form or more information then
please contact (between 6pm and 9pm) the boys camp on
07534 065347 or the girls camp on 07491 811167. More
information can be found on the

website http://svpboscocamp.org.uk or on the poster at the
back of the church. Alternatively if you would like to know
more you can call parishioner Nick Wells on 07986 348013




